Little Sisters of the Poor

1028 Benton Avenue

Pittsburgh, PA 15212
(412)307-1100 (412)307-0074 fax

Monday, July 27, 2009
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I am Rev Jerome A Dixon, chaplain at the Little Sisters of the Poor, Pittsburgh
PA. The Little Sisters provide home for the aged poor, many of who are hearing
deficient.

A new sound system in the chapel was installed during the time of renovation.
The Contractors removed a system installed by CZ Sound and replaced it with
their own system.

It was very unsatisfactory.

CZ SOUND installed the new system that made all the difference in the world.
Needless to say the installation of the Sound System by CZ SOUND was carried
out in a professional way with testing with attention to the environment of our
Barrel shaped chapel.

The system CZ SOUND installed is a one switch on-off system. CZ SOUND has
been ready to meet the needs we have if anything needs attention.

I have had compliments about the clarity of sound in the chapel and have no
hesitation in recommending CZ SOUND.
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